

Present – Craig Gibbens (CG), Paula Mitchard (PSA), Rebecca Wright, Helen King, Sam Matthews, Pam Bartlett, Billie Nickless and

Mr Gibbens began by reviewing the findings of the E-safety parental survey:

- **E-safety update** CG explained that we had analysed the 50 responses we had received and would feedback our findings CG issued SMART and age restrictions to the meeting.
 - CG also explained that the top 3 suggestions would be acted upon:
 - Websites to help learning and which sites we use in school a list of sites for KS1 and KS2
 - Age restrictions and SMART guidance to be published on website
 - How we cover E-safety in school what does that look like in KS1 and KS2

These are the main findings but purely suggestions at this stage

- See-Saw parked until September just need to iron out some user issues.
- **Re-cycling** options now happening through Wiltshire Wildlife Trust.
- Building update should be completed during the February half term CG explained the roof was
 the major issue. New doors were to be fitted and new water-resistant flooring to be fitted in
 Ducklings and Goslings

New Issues raised:

- **Breakfast Club** entrance is becoming dangerous swinging on the scaffolding/walking across the grass could we do something about it please
- Phase 2 CG explained we are not growing as fast as we hoped so Phase 2 is not likely to happen soon.
- Year 3 question was asked as the numbers grow were there plans to make changes as we did last year. CG explained a letter was being sent as we speak.

Meeting closed 3.05 p.m.

Next meeting - 1st April 2020 @ 6pm